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2025: Windows 10 End-of-Life Approaching

October 2024

Dear Synergy Members, 

Just a quick heads-up: Microsoft is planning to discontinue support for Windows 10
on October 14, 2025. After this date, Microsoft will no longer provide security
updates or technical support for the operating system.

At HTI, we're here to help you navigate this transition seamlessly. When you're ready,
we can assess your current setup and recommend the best solutions to ensure your
dental practice remains secure and efficient.

While there's no need to take immediate action, it's good to be aware of this upcoming
change.  If you'd like to discuss your options and prepare for a seamless transition,
please give us a call at 877.222.1508 #5.

Sincerely,

The HTI Team


